LETTER OF REQUEST

MAY 6, 2024 Brock Council

DEAR COUNCIL,

It is with excitement that I write to ask for permission to use the Beaverton Walking Trail located at the Fairgrounds in Beaverton, ON. I am a local small business owner that is hoping to use the trail for a 5K Family Fun Run with proceeds going towards the Brock Minor Hockey Association. My proposed date would be Saturday October 5, 2024.

I would require the trail be closed to the public between the hours of 9am and 4pm. I will have insurance and would take on liability of the participants with signed waivers and guidelines.

This event would benefit our community bringing together young families to support a local organization and encourages healthy habits. I am hopeful that we can work together and iron out details for any troubleshooting that may be needed.

Sincerely,

R. Wood





